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17th March 2021
Year 11 Update
Dear Parent/Carer,

I hope that you and your family are well. I am writing to inform you of our plans for year 11 over the coming weeks. We are determined to ensure that your child leaves school with the grades that they deserve. 

You will shortly receive a report on your child’s progress to date. This will include a grade that they are currently working at for the content that they have covered in each subject. This grade may not be the same grade they receive in the summer, nor is it a guaranteed minimum grade that they could achieve. 

We currently do not know the exact date that students will leave. We do know that the final date for submission of centre assessed grades is June 18th. This gives students just over 10 weeks to produce high quality work and give us the evidence we need to assign students grades for each subject. We also know that GCSE results day is on Thursday 12th August. 

Alongside the high-quality teaching that is being delivered during the school day, we are also re-introducing period 6. I have attached the timetable for this. We are also opening school over the Easter holidays and inviting all students to attend sessions for each subject. The timetable for this is also attached with this letter. Our staff have volunteered their time over the holidays to ensure that students work towards the grades that they deserve, but also making sure that our year 11s are prepared for life after they leave school in the summer. 

The prime minister stated that all restrictions on social interaction may be lifted by June 21st. If this is the case, the prom set for Thursday 1st July is likely to go ahead. We are therefore continuing our reward system known as “Passport to the Prom”. By attending Period 6 and Easter school, students can get a discount on the price of a prom ticket. Historically, the cost has been £30-35. In previous years, some students have worked extremely hard and achieved a free ticket to the prom. 

We appreciate all of the support that you have given us, especially during the last turbulent 12 months. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me on my usual email address w.buchanan@aspire.fcat.org.uk. I hope to see you all soon.

Yours sincerely,

William Buchanan

Assistant Headteacher

Easter School Provision
	Easter Holidays
	9.00-11.30
	12.00-2.30

	Monday 29th March
	Geography
	Art 

	Tuesday 30th March
	History
	

	Wednesday 31st March
	Business
	Dig Tech

	Thursday 1st April
	RS
	

	Friday
	GOOD FRIDAY
	GOOD FRIDAY

	Monday
	EASTER MONDAY
	EASTER MONDAY

	Tuesday 6th April
	Maths
	Maths

	Wednesday 7th April
	Science
	

	Thursday 8th April
	
	

	Friday 9th April
	
	English


Students should arrive at the staff entrance 10 minutes before the start time for the Easter holiday provision.

	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	English C4-C7
	
	Science C5 and C6
	Maths C3 and C4

	
	Geography Hall
	History Hall
	

	
	Health and Fitness C3
	French C3
	


Period 6 Timetable
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Success nothing less








                                                                                                    

